
Piedmont Japanese Carpentry Club
Handplaning Contest
Our first ever handplaning contest will take place Saturday December 

12th.  The contest is open to anyone, the only requirement being the 

use of  your Japanese handplane 55mm or wider.  The contest will 

take place in Greensboro at a location to be determined soon.  Please 

contact Phillip Fuentes by email or text message for information on 

the contest, recommended sources for planes, or info about the 

Piedmont Japanese Carpentry Club.  The club currently meets the 

last Tuesday of  each month at a local workshop.  Please come out and 

try your hand at making shavings with us.                                                                 

gsodougu@gmail.com   336.549.8002
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